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Raszka Shelley

From: TheLadyMichaela@aol.com

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 2:42 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB3515

Dear Members of the Agriculture & Natural Resources Committee: 

Please kill HB3515. 

This bill would overturn the repeatedly affirmed desire of the majority of Oregonians to maintain full protections for 
Oregon's wolves until a healthy, genetically viable and self-sustaining population of this keystone species is well-
established in our state. 

Right now only 77 confirmed wolves occupy Oregon's 97,000 square miles, with only seven wolves known outside 
of NE Oregon. This is far from a recovered population. 

I cannot understand a person who doesn't see the beauty in nature such as the wolf. Humans are the 
essence of arrogance. 

For these reasons and more, I urge you to vote against this Bill. 

Respectfully, Michaela 


